FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET, SW
WASHINGTON, DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: GARY A. LOEHRS
AUDIO DIVISION OCT ]. 4 ZUIU TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410/1411
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ MAIL STOP: 1800B3

INTERNET ADDRESS: Gary.Loehrs@fcc.gov

B. Jordan Communications Corporation
828 20" Street SW
Lanett, AL 36863

Re: NEW(FM); Lineville, AL
Facility ID No. 173733

B. Jordan Communications Corporation
BNPED-20071019ALV

Dear Applicant:
This letter refers to the above-captioned application for an original construction permit.

An engineering study has revealed a discrepancy with the coordinates and the site elevation above mean
sea level (“AMSL”) compared to that on the tower registration record. The application indicates the site
coordinates of 33° 18’ 22 N and 85°44° 42 W (NAD 27) and a derived site elevation of 97 meters
AMSL. However, the tower registration record (# 1209414) specifies coordinates of 33° 19’ 37” N and
85°41° 317 W (NAD 27) and a site elevation of 324 meters AMSL. These discrepancies must be
eliminated. A curative amendment to the application correcting these discrepancies must be submitted so
that processing of the application may be completed.

Further action on the subject application will be withheld for a period of 20 days from the date of this
letter to provide B. Jordan Communications Corporation an opportunity to respond. Failure to
respond within this time period will result in the dismissal of the application pursuant to 47 C.F.R.
§ 73.3568(a). Please note, that any amendment must be submitted in the same manner as the
original application.

Sincerely,

iol/w/o\ V-D/\dwlo

Edna V. Prado
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Dan J Alpert, Esq.
Gregory L Best



